
                                                                         

Dear Parents, 

We’re thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for you to support our school’s Breakfast Club 
while also getting a chance to win an unforgettable experience! We’re hosting a raffle where you 
could win two tickets to watch the Vancouver Canucks take on the Edmonton Oilers on January 
18, 2025, live at Rogers Arena! 

                             

                                                 

 

The Breakfast Club is a program that provides nutritious meals to our students each morning, 
ensuring they start their day energized and ready to learn. This program relies entirely on donations, 
and every dollar raised through this raffle will go directly towards feeding our kids and keeping this 
important initiative thriving. 

Here’s how you can participate: 

• Tickets are $2 each, $10 for 6, or $20 for 15. The more you buy, the greater your chances of 
winning! 

• All proceeds will go directly to the Breakfast Club, making a meaningful impact on the lives 
of our students. 

We would love your support in making this raffle a success! Not only could you win amazing lower 
bowl seats to the game, but you'll also be helping us provide essential nourishment for our 
students. 

To purchase your raffle tickets, simply go to https://premiumgrassblades.com/enter-to-win-nhl-
tickets-and-help-feed-local-kids/]. The winner will be announced on December 30th 2024. 

Thank you for being a part of this effort and helping us continue to create a positive start to each 
student’s day. Let’s make a difference together! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 
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